

CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc.org

June 12, 2020



TO:

Mayor and Common Council

FROM:

City Clerk

SUBJECT:

Temporary alcohol premises extensions pursuant to Resolution 20-0518

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

The following businesses have applied for temporary premises extensions for the sale of liquor and/or beer due to following social distancing best practices in compliance with City Resolution 20-0518 adopted by the Common Council on May 18, 2020:

- Renegades LLC
- Digger Dave's
- The Wharf
- Salute to Everyone!
- Chewy's LLC
- Shooter Malone's

Very Truly Yours,

Deborah Neuser City Clerk